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% dear Morgan:

I had your letter two days ago, and your 
telegram just now. I am delighted that you can come, and 
that you like the subject we proposed. March 12 will he 
very suitable for us.

The lectures are given in our gymnasium 
at 8 o’clock in the evening. On account of the season and 
the possibility of trains being late, I should strongly advise 
that you take the fast train which leaves Montreal Wednesday 
night at 8:00 p.m., and which arrives here, Thursday night 
before 10:00 p.m. There is a slow train leaving at noon 
on Thursday which is credited with arriving here at 7:50 p.m. 
on Friday, but it is frequently late, and, in any case, you 
would be hurried.

I can easily put you up at ray house; but, 
if you prefer that, there is a very comfortable hotel just at 
the station, which makes arrival and departure convenient.
The fast train leaves in the morning at 7:45 a.m. Whatever 
arrangements you make, I shall hope to see a good deal of you, 
and to arrange to have you meet some congenial souls.

With all good wishes meantime,

Tours sincerely,

Principal A. E. Morgan, 
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q,


